From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment -EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 6:16:23 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, February 20, 2021 11:19 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Nadine Leshyk

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Comments --

We close our cottage for 5 to 6 months of the year and DO NOT use any hydro during that period and still have to
pay for power from the street to the cottage. It's isn't right and now Hydro One wants to eliminate seasonal rates and
increase rates.

Totally unjust.

-- Attachment --
https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/uploads/comment-form/Scan0040_0.pdf





